
HOW COVID-19
AFFECTS WILDLIFE
REHABILITATORS

LIMITED STAFF
In order to comply with local and state
guidelines, many wildlife rehabilitators
have significantly reduced their number
of staff and are operating without
volunteers.

LIMITED FUNDS
A majority of wildlife rehabilitators are
not paid nor funded by the government,
they rely solely on fundraising events to
support animal care. As these events
had to be canceled, the funds available
to cover the costs associated with
rehabilitation have been significantly
reduced.

INCREASED
WORKLOAD
Now with concerns over COVID-19,
wildlife rehabilitators have had to ramp
up their biosecurity protocols (even
more than usual!) and problem-solve the
additional required logistics.

YOU CAN HELP!
Reach out to your local wildlife rehabilitators

today to see how you can help them during
this difficult time. Wildlife still needs them! 


